8060 165th Avenue N.E., Suite 100
Redmond, WA 98052-3981

NorrawEsT COMMISSION ON 425558 4224
CorteGEs AND UNIVERSITIES
Fax: 425 376 0596

NWCCU semsezacg

February 1, 2017

Dr. Jack R. Bermingham
President

Highline College

P.O. Box 98000

Des Moines, WA 98198-9800

Dear President Ber@iifghgm:
On behalf of the Northwest Commission on Colleges and Universities, I am pleased to report that at its
January 11-13, 2017, meeting, the Commission accepted Highline College’s Fall 2016 Mid-Cycle Report
which was the subject of Commission correspondence dated January 31, 2014; May 5, 2014;
June 12, 2014; and February 10, 2015.
The Commission encourages the institution to build upon its Mid-Cycle Evaluation efforts and to utilize
its assessment strategies toward producing data-driven student learning outcomes that inform mission
fulfillment and sustainability.
If you have questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.
Best wishes for a peaceful and fulfilling New Year.

Sincerely,

OZM’/L Z

Sandra ﬂ@#

President

SEE:tb

cc: Mr. Jeff L. Wagnitz, Vice President for Academic Affairs .~



